Gilgandra Public School
Honesty & Courtesy

Principal P.O Box 18 Telephone: (02) 6847-2043
Micheal Darcy Gilgandra NSW 2827 Fax; (02) 6847-2304
Emaik: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Dear Parents/ Caregivers,

On Friday the 28th July, our school is scheduled to hold their annual Athletics Carnival at Tony McGrane
Oval. Year One and Kindergarten will be walking down at 11:45 to participate in some rotational games,
running races and picnic lunch.

Students are to wear their school uniform, hat and appropriate footwear.

As we will be having lunch down at the oval, your child will need to bring a packed lunch or pre-order a
hotdog and popper using the slip below. Orders will need to be in at the office by Wednesday 26th July.

Students who require an asthma puffer must have it with them throughout the day.

Photographs of the day will be shared on the Gilgandra Public School Facebook page.
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Terri-Lee Naden

Michael Darcy

Principal K-2 Sports Coordinator

Gilgandra Public School
Infants Order Form

Athletics Carnival - Hot Dog and Popper Lunch Order Form $5.00



